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November News





MATH


We finished up our geometry unit. The students learned so much about shapes and their attributes. We are beginning a unit that focuses on more difficult story problems.











READING


We have been learning about the differences between fiction and non-fiction. The students enjoyed many great books. We also completed an author study on Mo Willems.











REMINDER


With the changing weather, we do still try to get outside for recess if possible. Please make sure your child brings a jacket to school.











Tuesday, November 5th- No School, Election Day





November 26-29th - No School, Thanksgiving Break





PARENT/TEACHER


CONFERENCES


Monday, Nov 25th


Tuesday, Nov 26th





A link will be sent via the REMIND app to sign up for your time.











